STPUD schedules hearing on
rate hike

South Tahoe Public Utility District 1is having
a public hearing on May 6 at 6pm regarding its
proposed 4 percent rate hike that would take
effect July 1.

The meeting is at 1275 Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

Written comments may be sent to the above address, attention
Customer Service Manager.
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